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Attendance: 96.2% 
 
 

The state funeral of Queen Elizabeth the II  
  

Following on from the communications sent last week and 
this, following the sad news of the death of Her 
Majesty The Queen, the state funeral of Queen Elizabeth the 
II will take place at 11am on Monday 19th September at 
Westminster Abbey.  This will be an official bank holiday and 
schools and colleges will close on this day as a mark of 
respect. This week we have been celebrating the life of 
Queen Elizabeth the II.  
  

You can sign an online Book of Condolence on the Royal family 
website:   

  
The Royal Family  

  
There is a range of support available in school for those that are upset. In addition 
to the support we offer children in school, Winston’s Wish website has advice for 
parents/carers about talking to your child about the death of Her Majesty The 
Queen, if you wish to use the resource:  

   
https://www.winstonswish.org/talk-to-children-about-death-of-queen/  

 
Ofsted Update 

 
As you may know, we received an Ofsted Inspection on 13th/14th September. The 

inspection process is not finished until the report is published which should be in about 6 
weeks. So for now, we can share that the staff and Governors were very happy with the 

process and would like to particularly thank those parents who took the time to complete 
the Ofsted survey. 

 
 

Ross McTaggart – Headteacher 
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Stars of the Week  

16th September 2022 

Y6 Andrew Daniel E Jessica-Rose                

Y5 Ava  Daniel W Sofia L      

Y4 Harvey Sophia V Freddie  

Y3 Orla  Annabel Reggie 
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Baby Update 
 

Mrs Walker gave birth to a baby girl on Monday 5th September.  
Mrs Summers gave birth to a baby boy on Tuesday 13th September. 

All are doing well and we have sent them flowers and our best wishes 
from the school community! 

 

PE Days 
 

Next week (due to the Bank Holiday)  
Tues – Y4  Weds – Y3 Thurs – Y5 Fri – Y6 

 
Tues 20th School Dinner Dessert change - Ice cream with fruit compote instead of jelly 

 
Parent Information Meetings 

 
Y3 –w/b 7th November Y4 – Tues 20th Sept 6pm Y5 – Thurs 22nd Sept 6pm 

Y6 – Weds 21st Sept 6pm (Boswells Presentation 5:40pm) 

 
Sports Coaching Specialists Clubs 

 
 


